
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING March 14, 2016 7:01PM 
 
Attending members: Don Weigel, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Shannon French 
 
Minutes from February’s meeting were read and approved.   
 
Matt noted that clearing on Dustin Gordon’s property on Mt. Hebron Rd. and that the 
gate for the water treatment plant had been reinstalled. 
 
Matt noted that Dan Ryan Builders had placed a sales trailer in Stonecrest. 
 
 Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Sarah, Greg seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:04PM. 
 


